
I feel that creating specific new and/or additional taxes on a very discreet group of consumers is 
unfair.  Further, not requiring the same tax on jet fuel, fuel that is primarily used by 
corporations and wealthy private individuals, is outrageous. 
 
Not everyone, and I would say the great majority of people who purchase leaded aviation fuel, 
are average, punch-the-clock working stiffs.  Additional, targeted and annually-increasing taxes 
on moderate income families will further facilitate and expedite the end of General Aviation. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Nikki and Alan Gardner 
Powell Butte, OR 
 


